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Charles Cappleman <ccharles0131 @yahoo.com>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation Of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern:
Please DO NOT adopt the proposed 10:1 leverage rule. I am new to Forex trading. I lost my job
unfairly last year.
My former employer laid off the employees that had been there the longest, including a lady that worked
there for 64 years.
They kept the new employees.
now have to make money.
survival now. Thank you.

There are no jobs out there. This Forex trading is the only way that I
Please don’t change the rules. This is my only means of

Charles Cappleman
ccharles0131 @yahoo.com


